
Legal Notice 

City of North Tonawanda 

Public Hearing 

Notice is hereby given that the City of North Tonawanda will hold a public hearing to review and discuss 

City community and economic development activities. Specifically, the City will discuss the activities and 

accomplishments of the Community Development Block Grant Microenterprise Assistance program, 

project #822ME507-22 

The hearing will be held on Tuesday, May 14th  2024, at 6:00 pm in the Common Council chambers at 

City Hall, 216 Payne Avenue.  Accommodations for disabled and non-English speaking residents will be 

made available upon advance request.  Residents who cannot attend the hearing are welcome to 

express their ideas by calling the Community Development Office at 716-695-8580 or in writing to 

Director, Community Development Office, 500 Wheatfield Street, North Tonawanda, NY 14120. 


